
Freedom of Information  

Gardeen Housing Association proactively publishes a significant amount of 
information about the Association through official publications and our Annual 
Report.  
 
We provide information to organisations like the Scottish Housing Regulator, The 
Office of the Scottish Charity Regulator and the Financial Conduct Authority, which is 
accessible to the public. 
 
We also publish information about the Association such as our policies and 
procedures, annual reports and financial information on our website.  
 
For more information, please visit www.gardeen.org.uk/foi/1/ or contact Roslyn or 
Lyndsay at the office. 
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